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4th July 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
I can’t believe that it has been almost four weeks since I took over the role of Head of Year 8. It 
has been a very exciting time for me getting to know the year group and starting to build 
relationships with your children. There are certainly a lot of talented, hardworking students 
within the year group.  
 
Over the next 2 weeks, there are a lot of exciting events taking place for the year 8‘s which 
include, Founders Day, Rewards trip to Woodlands, Sports day and also Celebration Evening 
and I look forward to sharing these experiences with the students. 
 
As we move into key stage 4 and the students begin to study their preferred options subjects, I, 
along with their tutors, look forward to supporting each and every one of them as they continue 
with their academic journey.  
 
Finally, it gives me great pleasure to enclose your child’s final academic report for this year, with 
this letter. If you have any queries regarding the report, please don’t hesitate to contact the 
subject teacher/ tutor or myself and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 
 
I wish each and every one of you a very happy summer holiday. 
 
Kind Regards 

 
Mrs Wendy Stephens 
Head of Year 8 
w.stephens@tavistockcollege.org 
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